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Cusgarne School, Cusgarne, Truro, TR4 8RW
t: 01872 863563

e: hello@cusgarne.org

W: cusgarne.org

Head of School : Mr Tim Barnard

Dear Parents,

I'd like to start by mentioning how wonderful it was to see so many children at
the Christmas Carol Service last Sunday at Frogpool Chapel. They sang
beautifully and were all given parts to play in the retelling of the nativity -1 even
found myself playing the part of the camell Thank you to all who attended, it
really is such a wonderful service to getinvolvedin, and the children certainly did
the school proud!
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Continuing with the Christmas theme, we are looking forward to having Pastor
Adrian visit us next week for an Open the Book assembly. He will be retelling the
nativity to the children.

We also have our school Christmas lunch on Tuesday (14™), class parties Weds
(15M), KS1 Christmas play on Thursday, and fingers crossed that Father Christmas
will be surprising the children with a visit during morning breaktime on
Wednesday. An email & letter has been sent to all parents in Robin class in
relation to the KS1 Christmas play on Thursday evening. We really are doing alll
we can to ensure that this goes ahead and appreciate your co-operation with
this. It'll be lovely to see the children back up on the stage! Children are
welcome to wear their Christmas jumpers from Wednesday until the end of term
on Friday. In addition, they can come to schoolin their party clothes for their
class parties on Wednesday, but can | please just remind you that clothing and
footwear needs to be appropriate for a day in school & time in the playground.

Aswe have lots of Christmas festivities next week, there will be no PE & also no
after school clubs. Please remember that when the childrenreturn after the
Christmas break, they will need to bring their P.E kit in a bag so that they can
change in school. In addition, the Y5 & Y6 children will begin swimming from
Tuesday 4™ January, details of this will be emailed to parents next week.

A letter has now been sent out to all parentsregarding the Y5 & Yé trip to London
in May 2022. Please note the payment dates on the letter, and that an initial
depositis required by 10t January 2022. All payments are to be made via Parent
Pay. After having to postpone the trip for the past couple of years, it will be lovely
to take the children away & finally explore London.

Please look at the information from the Friends of Cusgarne below, they have
been working so hard and have had some greatideas to raise funds for the
school, itreally is appreciated.

Lastly, can | please remind you to check your Parent Pay and ensure that all
payments are up to date as we near the end of term.

Have alovely weekend.
Yours Sincerely,

Tim Barnard
Head of School
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Dates for your diary
- Friday 10 December: After school Christmas jumper sale
- Tuesday 14th December: School ChristmasLunch
- Wednesday 15t December: Father Christmas Visit & Class Parties (non-
uniform, party clothes)
- Wednesday 15" December: YR & Y6 Health Checks
- Wednesday 15t December: FOC Christmas Fair (see details below)
- Thursday 16" December 5pm: KS1 Christmas Production
- Friday 17t December 1pm: End of Term
- Tuesday 4t January 2022: Return to School

Hello from the Friends!
A quick note about the exciting week ahead...

Christmas Jumper Sale

Christmas jumper sale on Friday 10th (thank you for your donations - more
welcome!) Pictures are on the Friends of Cusgarne Facebook page (and fingers
are crossed for dry weather and an after-school sale on Friday).

Christmas Hampers

They look wonderful and are down to your generosity. The draw will now happen
at the Christmas fair next week - fickets can be bought from any Friend clutching
anice cream tub by the school gates... Good luck!

Christmas Fair Wednesday 15*" December

We'd love to see you after school at Richard Jory for gifts, crafts, makes and
bakes, books, drinks, mince pies and Christmas cheer. Donations of books are
welcome for Stanley and Theo'’s stall.

thegivingmachine.co.uk

Thank you to all who have signed up and shopped through their site. It's an easy
way to raise money for school - feel free to ask a Friend if you need help to set
yourself up...

Best wishes to alland see you soon,

The Friends x
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